
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Disposal of Julian Library Books  
 
DATE:  November 27, 2018 
 

 
Brooks Book Disposal  
 
In an effort to create space in the library and remove outdated books, Julian staff is weeding 
books from the library. Attached is the most recent list of books that need to be disposed. 
 
Motion 
 
Administration is seeking a motion to approve for the donation and or disposal these books. 

 
 
260 Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 

 
 
 
 


